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Authorize the City Manager to notify the Santa Barbara County Sheriff’s Office of the City’s desire to
extend the current Agreement to Provide Law Enforcement Services with the County of Santa
Barbara by one year, through June 30, 2020.

Vyto Adomaitis, Neighborhood Services and Public Safety Director
Jaime A. Valdez, Senior Project Manager
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